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Orange Class 

We have been very busy in March. In the newsletter you can find our update about World Book Day 

and Careers Week. These events were a lot of fun. We also had Red Nose Day. We were all asked to 

wear something red that day and during activities time we made red art works. 

In Science we continued to learn about light. We tested different materials to see if they were 

opaque, translucent or transparent. We sorted the materials and we had to chose the best one for 

black out curtains.  

This term we started to have PE with Ollie, the PE coach. In March we did cricket and we are all 

getting much better at batting. We also practised sending and receiving the ball. 

In RE we learnt about the Easter story. We listened to the story and also acted out the Passover 

meal. 

We hope everyone has a lovely Easter and a restful break! 


